
   

   

  

  

  

  

        

        

       

   

  

   

       

           

            

               

          

              

 

  

     

  

    

 

OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
4601 N Monroe Street • Spokane, WA 99205-1295 • 509-329-3400 

March 10, 2021 

Dr. Michael Murray 
HDR Engineering Inc. 
412 East Parkcenter 
Boulevard Suite 100 
Boise, ID 83706 

Re: Approval of Cleanup Action Implementation, Compliance Monitoring Plan: 

• Site Name: Warden City Water Supply Wells No. 4 and 5
• Site Address: 1900 Block W 1st St, Warden, WA 98857
• Cleanup Site ID: 1618
• Facility/Site ID: 2802409 

Dear Dr. Murray: 

Thank you for submitting the Cleanup Action Implementation (CAI), Compliance Monitoring 
Plan (CMP) dated February 2021 to monitor the implementation of the Cleanup Action at this 
Site in accordance with the final Cleanup Action Plan (CAP) and Agreed Order No. 16890. 

Ecology has no further comments on the documents. Ecology concurs that the plans are ready 
for the implementation of the cleanup action as described in the final CAP. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (509) 329-3543 or e-mail me at 
clof461@ecy.wa.gov 

Best regards, 

Christer Loftenius, L.G. L.H.G. 
Site Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program, Eastern Region 

cc: Rachel Roskelley, J.R. Simplot Company 
Molly Dimick, J.R. Simplot Company 
Bill Fees, Ecology WJF
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